
On 25 October 2023, Consul General Timothy Liston (Munich) visited the University of Bayreuth and 
the Bayreuth Institute for American Studies. As part of his visit, a Town Hall Meeting was held in the 
afternoon, which offered students the opportunity to discuss current issues of American domestic 
and foreign policy in the 2023 pre-election year as well as German-American relations with the 
Consul General. 

 

 


